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Pupils of the week 

Joe Dumphy-Brook 

Frankie Livingstone 

Teddy McManus 

Rebecca Gawthorpe 

Magda Fitzsimons 

Ben Graham 

Mea Thubron 

Zoe Martin 

Home                          

discussion    

question          

Stan asked… Whose    

responsibility is it to keep 

children safe in school?                

I have great news! The RAFT Summer Fair raised an amazing  £1,458.49!           

What a brilliant achievement. Thank you to everyone who made this possible.         

The money raised will be used to benefit all children within the Roseberry family.                 

It was lovely to meet some of the parents of our September EYFS intake this week. 

Once again, I had the opportunity to speak with passion about our fabulous school 

family. We have a community that cares and the work that goes on within lessons is 

brilliant. Staff continue to ensure that children learn through fun, both indoors and out!                                   

Mrs Channing  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle,            
including hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and 

Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

As we are approaching the holiday period when many parents look for alternative provision for childcare, here are some 

important safeguarding questions you may wish to ask providers...   

Q: Who is your designated safeguarding lead and what training have they had? How recent was this training? A: They should be 

able to name a person. Their designated safeguarding leader should have had the training that provides them the knowledge and 

skills required to carry out their role.  

Q: Will anyone besides the instructor be present within the setting while my child is there? If so, will they be there on a regular 

basis? A: As a rule, they should not have people who are not a part of their organisation at the setting while there are children 

present. If there will be other people present besides the instructor, they should have a visitors’ book where they can sign in and 

indicate whether they have been DBS checked. They should take care that visitors are never alone with a child in your care.  

Q: May I have a copy of your child protection policy? A: You should be able to receive a physical or electronic copy of this on 

request. Make sure it includes a commitment that under no circumstances should any member of staff inflict corporal or emotional 

punishment on a child. It should also include a commitment that no disciplinary approaches should be deployed which could 

cause physical or emotional harm to a child.  

Q: My child needs help with: using the toilet; changing; feeding; their medication, etc. How will these personal care needs be  

addressed? A: While answers will differ on an individual basis and they may not always be able to accommodate personal care 

needs, they should always be honest and open with you about what the setting can accommodate.  

Q: How are you securely storing the information you hold on my child? Who has access to it and are you giving it to anyone 

else? A: They should be able to detail how they are storing paper and electronic copies of files. If they are storing electronic data, 

it should be encrypted and password protected. If they are storing paper data, it should be secured with a lock. The designated 

safeguarding lead, or someone senior enough in the organisation to trust with it, should have access. This information should not 

be given to other parties without the child’s consent (and parental consent if the child is under 13)— with the possible exception 

of legitimate sharing of safeguarding information with agencies such as Social Care or the Police.  

Q: Is my child allowed to access the internet unsupervised and do you have filtering and monitoring systems in place? A: Children 

should be 13 or older to access the internet unsupervised. Where children are able to access the internet unsupervised, settings 

should have filtering and monitoring systems in place. These should filter out inappropriate or harmful material and chat rooms. 

Erin took part in a horse show near York last Sunday. She and her horse, Timmy, 

jumped 1m 25cm! The pictures of her looked amazing! Erin won £100 but shared 

it with three other riders. What an amazing achievement! Well done, Erin! 

Congratulations to Poppy and Tess for coming second in a piano competition on Friday! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 
 Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

Mrs Duffy (Lesley) Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Simon Carson Sports* Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
Mark     

Cromack* 
Homework Club - please 

remember to bring your 

homework along, children! 

 

EYFS – Y6 Game Of 

Actual Life (GOAL) in 

the Lower School Hall  
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Unique 

Sports the Lower 

School Hall          
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hall             

(12 – 12.30) 

Y1 – Y6     

Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little*  

At the moment, we don’t have any 

school sports teams. If you are              

interested in starting one, please let us 

know! 

 

   

 Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm).  

 

  

 If you would like music instrumental tuition 

for your child, the North Yorkshire Music 

Hub website has lots of information about 

the service they provide. There is an online 

form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk 

Please note there is a charge for these      

lessons. 

Simon Carson 

Sports* 
 EYFS – Y6 Multi 

Skills in the Lower 

School Hall      
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Simon Carson Sports*   

 
EYFS – Y6 Dance/

Gymnastics in the Lower 

School Hall                 

(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

 Required from 2nd September 2019  

GENERAL TEACHING ASSISTANT (SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL NEEDS AND  DISABILITY SUPPORT) 

25 hours per week 

Monday - Friday 9am – 12noon   1pm –3pm 

We currently have a vacancy for a dedicated and committed General Teaching Assistant with Special Educational Needs 

and Disability support allowance.  The successful applicant will have the ability to foster excellent working relationships 

with children and adults. They will work as a proactive member of the Early Years Foundation Stage team to ensure that 

two children with additional needs are able to access a fun, language rich, and practical curriculum that meets their      

individual requirements as outlined in their Education Health and Care Plans. Experience in working with children,         

especially those with additional needs, is desirable but not essential, as appropriate training will be provided. 

If you are interested in applying for the position, please visit our website at www.roseberryacademy.org to access a     

person specification and application form, or contact the school office on 01642 722883. 

Please note that as safeguarding is of utmost importance at Roseberry Academy, this post is subject to an enhanced DBS 

check and suitable references. 

All applications should be returned to the Principal by noon on Friday 5th July 2019.                                                                        

Interviews will be held during the afternoon of Monday 15th July 2019. 

Please see last week’s newsletter for diary dates!  


